
20. VALEDICTORIES

With his pending retirement from the Board, Keith Nuttall extended thanks to his fellow members and
also to the staff for the full support provided to him during his term as Board Chairman.

Members responded individually with comments of thanks to Keith for his leadership and for his valued
service to the Fendalton/Waimairi Community over the past 12 years.

Tony Gemmill responded in kind to the Chairman and to the Members on behalf of the staff.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


